
 

Wondering how you will get your shopping done?  

SEF has an answer! Come to the: 

SWALLOW  

HOLIDAY SHOP 

 
December 11 – 14 at Swallow School 

New and like-new items for students to purchase gifts for 
parents, siblings and friends! All items less than $10. Grades 

will have pre-assigned shopping times announced in 
advance. More information to follow. 


